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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 1390 provides that the fee for the skills portion of a Class A, B, or C commercial license 

examination shall be fixed at $60.00. The fee will be collected by the Department of Public 

Safety. Any applicant who fails to notify the Department at least 48 hours prior to missing an 

appointment for a skills test or provide a written medical excuse from a licensed physician, 

advanced registered nurse practitioner, or physician’s assistant, shall result in forfeiture of the 

fee. Applicants are given 3 opportunities to pass the examination before being deemed to have 

failed.  
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